SF ASSOCIATION, INC.

1598 Westbrook Plaza Drive, Winston-Salem, N.C. 27103

November 10, 2021
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

On behalf of SF Association, Inc., we are requesting street lights for Surrey Path Lane as
shown on the Duke Energy layout of the Sherwood Forest Section 19, Phase 1 subdivision,
consisting of five Acorn LED lights. We understand that the decorative adder charges are
additional and they will be paid by the Developer and/or HOA.

We understand that the lighting network will be presented to the Winston-Salem City
Council for approval. This contract shall be for the electrical service cost difference and
administrative charges.

Please prepare the necessary paperwork required to proceed with this request as soon as
possible. Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Brant H. Godfrey



